
Dear Parents,                                                                        20th, August 2012 
 
 
It was nice to see so many of you at the UPTA picnic on Sunday.  
It was a great success and I am sure everybody enjoyed it. 
 
It has been more than one week since school opened  
for our K class students and they have begun to settle in;  
of course this settling in process occurs at a different pace  
for different children.  
 
Here is a short update and some information about our K classes. 
 
New Teaching Assistants 
We are happy to inform you that both K red and K yellow  
have a second Teaching Assistant (TA). Ms. Sabrina will be  
helping in K yellow together with Ms. Wing. In K red, we have  
Ms. Carol as a second TA, together with Ms. Jojo.  Both of  
these ladies are already enjoying their work with your children.   
 
A warm welcome to both Ms. Sabrina and Ms. Carol! 
 
Class swap 
We would like to let you know that Auberon Bailey has moved from K red to K yellow 
to be with his twin sister. 
 
Unit: All about Me 
We will start our first unit called ‘All about Me’ this week. We will be talking about our 
body parts, gender, family members and what is ‘special’ about us. 
We are going to read a book and learn some songs related to the theme of this unit. 
You are very welcome to send in any related books or games to school with your 
child so we can share them with the whole group. 
 
Parent-Introduction Meeting 
We are going to have our Parent-Introduction Meeting most likely on the 07th of 
September between 10.00 a.m. and 11 a.m. 
An invitation with some more details will be sent out sometime next week. 
 
 

Mosquito Repellent and Sun Screen 
We would like to remind you to send in mosquito 
repellent, a bottle of sunscreen, a hat and indoor shoes 
for those who haven’t already done so. Thank you. 

 
If you have any questions or suggestions, please don’t hesitate to contact us via our 
school e-mail address: esiri@uisgz.org    aruhland@uisgz.org or Communication 
Book. 
 
 
Warm Regards 
Nora and Angela 
Ms. Wing, Ms. Sabrina, Ms. Jojo and Ms. Carol 
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